
 

 

 
 

 
TO: Members of the Peterborough Architectural Conservation 

Advisory Committee (PACAC)  
 
FROM: Erik Hanson, Heritage Resources Coordinator  
 
MEETING DATE: April 13, 2010 
 
SUBJECT: Report PACAC10-014 
 Wellington Loyal Orange Lodge No. 457 
______________________________________________________________________  
 

PURPOSE 

A report to recommend that the PACAC determine the heritage value of the Wellington 
Loyal Orange Lodge No. 457 at Trent University.  

RECOMMENDATION  

That the PACAC approve the recommendation outlined in Report PACAC10-014, dated 
January 12, 2010, of the Heritage Resources Coordinator, as follows: 
 
That the Committee direct the Designation Sub-Committee of PACAC to determine the 
heritage value of the property located at. 3595 Nassau Mills Road to allow the 
Committee to consider recommending designation of this property.   
 
 

BUDGET AND FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS 

There are no budget or financial implications associated with the recommendation.  
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BACKGROUND 

The City has been approached by James Conolly, a professor of Anthropology with 
concerns about the future of the Loyal Orange Lodge No. 457 at Trent University. The 
building is in disrepair and Professor Conolly reports that he has been asked to remove 
archaeological field work equipment stored in the building. In light on his concerns, staff 
are recommending that the committee determine the heritage value of the building prior 
to making recommendations regarding its future.  
 
 
 
 
 
Submitted by, 
 
 
 
         
Erik Hanson  
Heritage Resources Coordinator     
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